
	

	

	

	
	
	

	

Dear	Peter	Abetz,	

	

On	October	20,	2018,	tens	of	thousands	of	people	will	gather	all	over	the	world	for	a	fundraising	and	awareness	

event	called	#WalkForFreedom.	Walks	will	take	place	in	hundreds	of	cities	across	dozens	of	nations.		

	

This	event	is	operated	by	a	global	anti-human	trafficking	organization,	A21.	The	purpose	of	the	walk	is	to	raise	

awareness	about	the	millions	of	men,	women,	and	children	who	are	still	trapped	in	slavery	today.	By	

fundraising	and	rallying	thousands	of	people	around	the	cause,	the	belief	is	that	this	event	will	be	the	catalyst	

for	the	rescue	and	restoration	of	human	beings	who	are	being	exploited.		

	

Walk	For	Freedom	is	distinctly	recognized	by	its	participants	who	will	be	wearing	black	shirts	and	walking	in	

single-file	lines	all	over	the	world.	“We	are	convinced	that	if	we	do	this	together,	if	we	keep	showing	up,	if	we	

continue	to	be	tenacious,	if	we	continue	to	turn	up	with	strength,	numbers,	and	courage,	then	we	can	see	slavery	

eradicated	in	our	lifetime,”	says	Christine	Caine,	A21’s	Founder.	

	

	 	



We	believe	that	when	we	all	show	up	locally,	we	will	have	an	impact	globally.	Last	year	marked	the	first	Walk	

For	Freedom	in	Perth	with	400	people	participating.		The	walk	is	3.0	km	long	and	will	take	about	45	minutes.	It	

starts	10	AM	at	Forrest	Place,	Perth	CBD.		Please	visit	www.a21.org/walk	to	register.	

	

If	you	are	not	able	to	attending	on	the	day	of	the	walk,	there	are	other	ways	that	you	can	support	us.	A	financial	

donation	can	be	done	at	www.a21.org/content/donate	and	you	can	also	share	about	the	walk	by	simply	sharing	

details	of	the	#WalkforFreedomPerth	on	your	social	media	channels.	

	

Thank	you	so	much	for	your	time	and	consideration.	Together,	we	can	make	a	difference	in	Perth	and	beyond.		

	

For	Justice,	

Lisa	Olsson,	Host	of	A21	Walk	For	Freedom	Perth	

Email:	a21perthwff@gmail.com	

Ph:	0428	022	035	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


